
COURTS / CLERK OF COURT 
 
The Clerk of Court’s office is open to the public for all services, however, social 
distancing will be enforced.  Cash payments for fines (bring exact change) may 
be made at the front door security station. 
 
Court is being held, however, masks are required in the courtrooms and social 
distancing will be enforced.  Contact the individual branch for permission to 
appear by telephone. 
 
 


